
200 Business Groups Join Chamber in Calling for 
COVID-19 Liability Protection 

The Chamber on Wednesday joined more than 200 trade associations and other groups calling for 
Congress to provide temporary and targeted liability relief legislation. This comes after the Chamber was 
also part of a broad group of more than 50 state and local chambers who sent a letter on this important 
issue last week. 

There is broad public support across the political spectrum for liability protections. 

American businesses are working hard to take measures to protect their employees and customers amid 
the COVID-19 crisis, however the risk of opportunistic lawsuits poses a significant barrier in their ability to 
bounce back from the economic crisis. As businesses start to reopen, employers want to know that if they 
take reasonable steps to follow public health guidelines, they will be protected against needless lawsuits. 

“During times of past crises, Congress has passed liability protections on a bipartisan basis, and must do 
so again,” said Harold Kim, President, U.S. Chamber Institute for Legal Reform. “The U.S. Chamber and 
the Institute for Legal Reform are leading this coalition to urge lawmakers to protect businesses against 
the acute economic threat of lawsuits.” 

 

http://email.uschamber.com/yqnUHsrq0W0HHW50il00010
http://email.uschamber.com/DU6i00m0HWH00n0qHq1r0Ws
http://email.uschamber.com/K00siUW00Hn71nWHr0qq0H0
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